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Welcome to the inaugural issue of Journal of 

Hematology and stem cell Research This recently 

launched open access and peer-reviewed journal is 

dedicated to the field of hematology, transfusion 

medicine and cellular therapies. Launched by the 

Pakistan Society of Haematology, JHSCR aims to 

provide international forum for researchers to publish 

articles on biology, diagnosis, and management of 

hematological diseases and stem cell therapies.  

I would like to thank and extend my deepest gratitude to 

members of the editorial board especially Professor 

Khalid Hassan, Professor Nadir Ali, and Professor 

Nadeem Ikram, reviewers, publishers and contributing 

authors for creating first issue.  

Journal of Hematology and stem cell Research 

publishes articles related to hematology like diseases of 

hemoglobin, hemostasis, leukemias, lymphoproliferative 

and plasma cell disorders, transfusion medicine, stem 

cell transplantation and other cellular therapies. The 

journal focuses on the latest basic and clinical research 

on disease biology, treatment, prognosis and prevention. 

This is indeed an exciting time for Journal of 

Hematology and Stem Cell Research. The journal will 

allow rapid publication of manuscripts after rigorous 

peer review, free of charge to the authors and open 

access, thus facilitating widespread dissemination and 

impact. Future special issues will include thematic focus 

on original research as well as reviews, case reports and 

editorials by celebrities in the field. We look forward in 

helping advance the field of hematology, transfusion 

medicine and stem cell therapy by providing a leading 

medium for research publication. 

 


